
Name Scholarship Page

The Timmy Smith Memorial  Scholarship 
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-timmy-smith-memorial-

scholarship/y1mK0bBaNR

The Sandy Easton Memorial Teacher Bursary
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-sandy-easton-memorial-teacher-

bursary/0NxmvlKDoT

Northern Canadians Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/northern-canadians-

scholarship/NQxfj63GEo

Gibson Custom Homes Construction Education 

Bursary

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/gibson-custom-homes-construction-

education-bursary/NeVKc1PBlU

The D. Reino Legacy Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-d-reino-legacy-

scholarship/yFmk5TXb2O

Ken Michel Memorial Scholarship for Carpentry 
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ken-michel-memorial-scholarship-for-

carpentry/N5x2bzxPhy

The Thomas Gallery Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-thomas-gallery-

scholarship/yA1Q_Vg2W

ScholarTree $1000 Giveaway Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/scholartree-1000-giveaway-

scholarship/Nhr8zM2xTV

Mental health awareness Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/mental-health-awareness-

scholarship/yZmLqZacvO

PNC Learning Inc. Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/pnc-learning-inc-

scholarship/N0mcvDdotv

Ryleigh Popjes Memorial Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ryleigh-popjes-memorial-

scholarship/NzMoZ_eh6t

Prairie ICF Distributors Inc. Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/prairie-icf-distributors-inc-

scholarship/yNpINZbOHU

Geotab Diversity, Equity and Inclusion 

Engineering Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/geotab-diversity-equity-and-inclusion-

engineering-scholarship/NEFp7A3iz

Torchbearer Scholarship for Type Ones 
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/torchbearer-scholarship-for-type-

ones/NEY7Xi9RHu

Erin Gibbons Scholarship Fund
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/erin-gibbons-scholarship-

fund/a_AKbpADMJ

Haddlesey Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/haddlesey-scholarship/0ZmnllRcC1

Moore-Anderson Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/moore-anderson-

scholarship/0zYWSHiydq

AboriginalJobBoard.ca - Recurring Indigenous 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/aboriginaljobboard-ca-recurring-

indigenous-scholarship/yaVPcXOPA2

Accepted https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/accepted/NZmZTYHyo

G.E.M. Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/g-e-m-scholarship/0AD9IBvsQ



Pretty Photoshop Actions Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/pretty-photoshop-actions-

scholarship/NIrQ2VurPs

The Canadian Institute for Advancements in 

Mental Health Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-canadian-institute-for-advancements-

in-mental-health-scholarship/0nqPxKUCo

Young Mining Professionals Scholarship Fund
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/young-mining-professionals-scholarship-

fund/NLmgxfY_t

The Fountainhead Essay Contest
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-fountainhead-essay-

contest/0ygwmqSV5

LiveBright Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/livebright-scholarship/ND7KkYaz7

Garage Insiders Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/garage-insiders-scholarship/ynUDp_UkO

Clean Energy Experts Scholarship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/clean-energy-experts-scholarship-

program/aIPvx_tCt

McCall MacBain Scholarships
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/mccall-macbain-

scholarships/NbgrNRh2n_

CMHA BC scholarships and bursaries
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/cmha-bc-scholarships-and-

bursaries/0Kn1h444t

Fraser Institute Student Essay Contest
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/fraser-institute-student-essay-

contest/0igNq-8S6

ASHRAE Scholarship Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ashrae-scholarship-program/NzSTvNQRO

SGI Corporate Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/sgi-corporate-scholarship/ay8h2j6dK

SIGA INDIGENOUS SCHOLARSHIP AWARDS 

PROGRAM

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/siga-indigenous-scholarship-awards-

program/NJNp2ZstU

Mountain Scholarship Awards
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/mountain-scholarship-

awards/NTMThJkeRD

Flo Hillyard Memorial Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/flo-hillyard-memorial-

scholarship/ybXVvdIYfy

Canadian Western Agribition Scholarship 

Program

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/canadian-western-agribition-scholarship-

program/0oKVQE4sa

The Girls Write the Future Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-girls-write-the-future-

scholarship/0wDWiHt1o

Ivy Panda Video Contest Scholarship for Students
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ivy-panda-video-contest-scholarship-for-

students/ytPsb4mA0

Design Your Signature Hat Contest
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/design-your-signature-hat-

contest/NonjBxOq9

Global Lift Equipment Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/global-lift-equipment-

scholarship/N4O2JdPYm

Tronia Post-Secondary Scholarships
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/tronia-post-secondary-

scholarships/0ocelz_Iy



LGMA Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/lgma-scholarship/yTgLoJg-8

The B. Harper Bull Scholarship Awards
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-b-harper-bull-scholarship-

awards/yMwHDsCef

Future Leaders in Technology & Business 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/future-leaders-in-technology-and-

business-scholarship/aWTy1L0HO

Canadian Skin of Colour & Diversity Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/canadian-skin-of-colour-and-diversity-

scholarship/yzuEEy-Ro

EFC Scholarship Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/efc-scholarship-program/ypg87z0CD3

For the Love of Curling Scholarships
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/for-the-love-of-curling-

scholarships/yDszlYBo8

Reason One Mentorship And Scholarship 

Program

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/reason-one-mentorship-and-scholarship-

program/0_iA9o5p-

The Brandon Langhjelm Memorial Essay Contest
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-brandon-langhjelm-memorial-essay-

contest/yephihDWQL

Brian Maxwell Memorial Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/brian-maxwell-memorial-

scholarship/avkMk9jNo

Valour Canada History & Heritage Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/valour-canada-history-and-heritage-

scholarship/yU6nqJuVG

Vanier Canada Graduate Scholarships
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/vanier-canada-graduate-

scholarships/NwgKxUpNMy

Modern Metis Woman  Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/modern-metis-woman-

scholarship/yOnhfjUwc

OPTERUS REBEL WITH A CAUSE AWARDS
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/opterus-rebel-with-a-cause-

awards/atxqp7JfF

Corporate Culture Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/corporate-culture-scholarship/aGEydIaz8

Women in Computing Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/women-in-computing-

scholarship/yUUCkjoIz

First Citizens Fund Student Bursary
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/first-citizens-fund-student-

bursary/aPg5MFzFJ7

James Lee Foundation Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/james-lee-foundation-

scholarship/07flxZDu7

Undergraduate Engineering Ambassador Awards
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/undergraduate-engineering-ambassador-

awards/0Akbq8vam

Future of Play Scholarship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/future-of-play-scholarship-

program/NNOXA4LaU

NBSA Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/nbsa-scholarship/aTumDLjdO

John Evans Engineering Entrance Award
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/john-evans-engineering-entrance-

award/06P9S89aY



Atlas Shrugged Essay Contest
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/atlas-shrugged-essay-

contest/NmXRLVa56

The Pacific Salmon Foundation Stewardship 

Community Bursaries

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-pacific-salmon-foundation-

stewardship-community-bursaries/NJULXVwOO

Canada Graduate Scholarships-Master’s Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/canada-graduate-scholarships-master-s-

program/NwPl0gyM0

NEADS National Student Awards Program 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/neads-national-student-awards-program-

scholarship/0kTnav7_x

Languages in Teacher Education Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/languages-in-teacher-education-

scholarship/yO0swKtIc

Molloy Bursary https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/molloy-bursary/yhg7gC1fpR

Live Your Dream Awards https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/live-your-dream-awards/yPZSDBh54A

AIA and the University of the Aftermarket 

Foundation (UofAF) Scholarship Program

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/aia-and-the-university-of-the-

aftermarket-foundation-uofaf-scholarship-program/a6nNjn-aY

Horatio Alger Canadian Vocational &Technical
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/horatio-alger-canadian-vocational-and-

technical/af-SOAHFU

Hilary M. Weston Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/hilary-m-weston-scholarship/ytH-PWOwl

Stuck at Prom Scholarship Contest
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/stuck-at-prom-scholarship-

contest/N9PGqAoXa

BigSun Athletics Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/bigsun-athletics-scholarship/aUZpRDSdx

Manitoba Beef Producers Bursaries
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/manitoba-beef-producers-

bursaries/awH5Lidna

PSAC Scholarship Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/psac-scholarship-program/N9u5HWKNo

Claudette MacKay-Lassonde Graduate Award
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/claudette-mackay-lassonde-graduate-

award/0ge8p7MPf

AMI Scholarship Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ami-scholarship-program/a9l4MpCAU

The Brian Knull Memorial Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-brian-knull-memorial-

scholarship/NnSxeFdIN

Metal Supermarkets Will Award
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/metal-supermarkets-will-

award/0aGflSJyo

The William Peyton Hubbard Award
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-william-peyton-hubbard-

award/afPS_x4e3

Schulich Leader Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/schulich-leader-scholarship/ytym0pt18

The Canadian Press Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-canadian-press-

scholarship/axrlCH9jA



CAWIC Bursaries https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/cawic-bursaries/ND0UL1iaD

General Contractors' Section - Toronto Bursary 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/general-contractors-section-toronto-

bursary-scholarship/afrte2C5A

National Union of Public and General Employees 

Scholarships

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/national-union-of-public-and-general-

employees-scholarships/0_d1FS__o

Instant Record Check Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/instant-record-check-

scholarship/0Oj0ZWonE

The Quaid-E-Azam Academic Awards of Ontario 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-quaid-e-azam-academic-awards-of-

ontario-scholarship/yxxna6BaAW

GoTranscript Academic Scholarship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/gotranscript-academic-scholarship-

program/a8LdhXjDf

Anne Laurier Scholarships https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/anne-laurier-scholarships/yQm_wwY9W

TD Scholarship for Indigenous Peoples
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/td-scholarship-for-indigenous-

peoples/aFqzBkmbv

David C. Onley Award for Leadership in 

Accessibility

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/david-c-onley-award-for-leadership-in-

accessibility/0mbzb_ue7

Ben Sandison Memorial Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ben-sandison-memorial-

scholarship/0NIicj6H_

Donich Entrepreneurial Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/donich-entrepreneurial-

scholarship/aonfUOUIE

Canada’s Outstanding Young Farmers Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/canada-s-outstanding-young-farmers-

program/0iJpywmWW

Dick Martin Scholarship Award https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/dick-martin-scholarship-award/agJtlcb_x

Support Ontario Youth Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/support-ontario-youth-

scholarship/ybX0NKq7mR

The Arthur Paulin Automotive Aftermarket 

Scholarship Award

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-arthur-paulin-automotive-

aftermarket-scholarship-award/N7R2zp9jV

Bursary and Mentorship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/bursary-and-mentorship-

program/aOXD2tUsE

BURSARIES FOR POSTSECONDARY STUDIES IN 

FRENCH AS A SECOND LANGUAGE

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/bursaries-for-postsecondary-studies-in-

french-as-a-second-language/ahgcwobJIK

Animikii Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/animikii-scholarship/NPXVnuqfmv

IODE Ontario Lucy Morrison Memorial
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/iode-ontario-lucy-morrison-

memorial/NfOd-QjD7

Loran Scholars Foundations Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/loran-scholars-foundations-

scholarship/0q6c1o346

Jungle Scout’s Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/jungle-scout-s-scholarship/0rzNnwtIW



LA Tutors Monthly Innovation in Education 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/la-tutors-monthly-innovation-in-

education-scholarship/0JexCibHm

OYF Memorial Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/oyf-memorial-scholarship/ywggChKsN

TAG4MYPET Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/tag4mypet-scholarship/yIpHp2kVW9

Resource Abilities Foundation Scholarships
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/resource-abilities-foundation-

scholarships/0N4-6rzyU

Robert Allan Memorial Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/robert-allan-memorial-

scholarship/y2zFvzgF7

The Canadian Beef Check-Off Agency Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-canadian-beef-check-off-agency-

scholarship/0RosjRjao

Herbaland Sustainable Lifestyle Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/herbaland-sustainable-lifestyle-

scholarship/0jvfJBKYi

KEALAN OSSUM SCHOLARSHIP FUND
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/kealan-ossum-scholarship-

fund/yN0ttdLNt

Ontario Horticultural Trades Foundation 

Scholarships

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ontario-horticultural-trades-foundation-

scholarships/yaNZdPl0O

Russell Alexander Law Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/russell-alexander-law-

scholarship/yNQSXXlaU

Student Award https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/student-award/aBX0HAo-L8

The Villa Charities Scholarship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-villa-charities-scholarship-

program/yNaDMZc0o

Katherine Lemke Heinrichs Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/katherine-lemke-heinrichs-

scholarship/yJrMhOXi7

Annual Shim Law Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/annual-shim-law-

scholarship/NmgXFoy1u7

Foundation Awards https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/foundation-awards/01H01e2Kc

Scholarship Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/scholarship-program/NC4cjGTjl

ME & LAU FAMILY FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIP
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/me-and-lau-family-foundation-

scholarship/03UuF6SFt

Blitz Sales Software Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/blitz-sales-software-

scholarship/yo7fiuH5x

AGMA Foundation Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/agma-foundation-

scholarship/N7rha3SRXN

1,000 Annual Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/1-000-annual-scholarship/ynQ8RKOiC

Black Business and Professional Association 

National  Scholarships

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/black-business-and-professional-

association-national-scholarships/a77T8CCHx



CNIB Master's Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/cnib-masters-scholarship/arTcHlb_x

CNIB Post Secondary Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/cnib-post-secondary-scholarship/yr-Y-

Lbj6

Jim Bourque Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/jim-bourque-scholarship/aPgftsImfN

Mon Sheong Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/mon-sheong-scholarship/NEmvDu8_D

JCA Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/jca-scholarship/a9ofcJy5U

Novus Biologicals  Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/novus-biologicals-scholarship/NiO3V-

8H6

Disability Credit Canada Inc. Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/disability-credit-canada-inc-

scholarship/0TYpCfOM-8

Algonquin College Tuition Contest
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/algonquin-college-tuition-

contest/a1MN2pggO4

Furnaceprices.ca Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/furnaceprices-ca-

scholarship/02YhS2G4v9

PROVINCIAL SMART HOME SERVICES 

SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/provincial-smart-home-services-

scholarship-program/NRQyXEbhF

Petro-Canada Award for Indigenous Students
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/petro-canada-award-for-indigenous-

students/Numv9qi0u

Community Foundation of Nova Scotia 

Scholarships 

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/community-foundation-of-nova-scotia-

scholarships/NOhONVtk8

The belairdirect Scholarship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-belairdirect-scholarship-

program/a3whspuG3

Grain Farmers of Ontario Legacy Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/grain-farmers-of-ontario-legacy-

scholarship/NLIPg3m_t

Building Brighter Futures: Bursaries, 

Scholarships, and Awards

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/building-brighter-futures-bursaries-

scholarships-and-awards/NUZ-MRowl

NSHSS Hometown Hero Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/nshss-hometown-hero-

scholarship/a_kcRP_MF

Skills Ontario Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/skills-ontario-scholarship/Nmnq1tGDt

The Tamara Gordon Foundation Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-tamara-gordon-foundation-

scholarship/yCga1Na27

Bill 7 Award Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/bill-7-award-scholarship/03hwiCCH6

Confident Writers Scholarship Essay Contest
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/confident-writers-scholarship-essay-

contest/yPZkJlcF23

NSHSS JAMES W. LEWIS HIGH SCHOOL GLOBAL 

LEADER SCHOLARSHIP

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/nshss-james-w-lewis-high-school-global-

leader-scholarship/aaaIVgz0U



Castle Trades Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/castle-trades-scholarship/aoaaI723Q

Castagra Roofing Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/castagra-roofing-scholarship/0NpkhrEaO

Public Health Bursary Fund https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/public-health-bursary-fund/0LgWDJgQ3

Education Scholarships https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/education-scholarships/yIrcdhqGm

Chad Bradley Scholarship Award
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/chad-bradley-scholarship-

award/09ZQP6u0O

Awards for Indigenous Students
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/awards-for-indigenous-

students/NTArq2_Ho

Haywood Hunt & Associates Inc. Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/haywood-hunt-and-associates-inc-

scholarship/NRtRxBpBG

AAAF Memorial Bursary https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/aaaf-memorial-bursary/NW4wZx7y0

Florence E. Taylor Charitable Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/florence-e-taylor-charitable-

scholarship/09HHDW_0U

George F. Jones Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/george-f-jones-scholarship/aGMCm4ydA

Thomas Family Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/thomas-family-scholarship/aGZG54aS6

OFA Bursary Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ofa-bursary-program/0I5XDhjnN

ERA Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/era-scholarship/NCM8AHPTK

CTAA Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ctaa-scholarship/yNT0-ZRyM

BluEarth Scholarship Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/bluearth-scholarship-program/yzpCta-vo

ETHEL BOYCE ACHIEVEMENT AWARD
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ethel-boyce-achievement-

award/0OP6ltUIl

Blue Earth Renewables Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/blue-earth-renewables-

scholarship/aJdnb7Mjt

GoSkills Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/goskills-scholarship/aEYWxSnBtE

Price McIntosh Bursary https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/price-mcintosh-bursary/0LYDqrIOo

Eero's Memorial Fund https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/eero-s-memorial-fund/0KYEI8ZXa

UFCW Canada – BDM Scholarships
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ufcw-canada-bdm-

scholarships/NsgfgNF4l



Hamilton Community Foundation Grants
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/hamilton-community-foundation-

grants/a8-nM6Ke7

Mining Industry Human Resources Council 

Scholarships

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/mining-industry-human-resources-

council-scholarships/04Gwh9Hm-

moneyGenius scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/moneygenius-scholarship/NsYeasIsuU

creditcardGenius scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/creditcardgenius-

scholarship/yPXI_8snuO

AES Engineering Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/aes-engineering-scholarship/NHvr6IfHx

JUMPING YOUTH BURSARY PROGRAM
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/jumping-youth-bursary-

program/NKICMK4_O

Cenovus Indigenous Scholarships
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/cenovus-indigenous-

scholarships/azbUrQJHA

MOLLOY BURSARY https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/molloy-bursary/0UdQOUtnz

ServiceScape Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/servicescape-scholarship/N03xiPkYN

ASHRAE Scholarship Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ashrae-scholarship-program/ylByFa-9o

Alexander D. Pringle Memorial Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/alexander-d-pringle-memorial-

scholarship/aL8kmor-8

North American Van Lines Canada Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/north-american-van-lines-canada-

scholarship/0LYBqC9IZ5

Allied Van Lines Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/allied-van-lines-scholarship/N8faWXje7

The RBC Future Launch Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-rbc-future-launch-

scholarship/0L2rB1AHA

Jettly Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/jettly-scholarship/Nbrwteoblf

Storwell Foster Children Bursary Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/storwell-foster-children-bursary-

program/0JrwEgnUU

STRIKE GROUP EDI SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/strike-group-edi-scholarship-

program/0IH_RdOCU

Loans Canada Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/loans-canada-scholarship/avpHkIZABj

The Elizabeth Greenshields Foundation Grant
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-elizabeth-greenshields-foundation-

grant/aPgKOgvBE8

UNA Nursing Education Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/una-nursing-education-

scholarship/N2gVCEK5o

WellBefore Scholarship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/wellbefore-scholarship-

program/0W6CnYCAU



VISUAL ART SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/visual-art-scholarship-

program/a24EoXIOO

Gillis Purcell Memorial Journalism Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/gillis-purcell-memorial-journalism-

scholarship/aPg-1Ctbl3

Car Detail Calgary Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/car-detail-calgary-

scholarship/y4xxcP_mF

Pretty Lightroom Presets Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/pretty-lightroom-presets-

scholarship/NT6PTkerPn

Not-For-Profit Management Certificate Grant
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/not-for-profit-management-certificate-

grant/y1hmrojmQ


